
Dear Supervisor, 

 

I am writing in enthusiastic support of  the ordinance presented  by 

Supervisors Williams &  Haschak to establish a Citizen's Advisory 

Committee for Law Enforcement Oversight (CACLEO). 

Clearly, now is the crucial time for community involvement & oversight of 

policing in this county.  Current events have revealed the urgent need for 

law enforcement to be accountable, transparent, equitable, & responsive.  

Also non-violent.  For the safety of all of us,  guidance must come from 

the people of the County. 

 

I urge you to create, implement, and uphold policies that dictate fairness 

& address bias within law enforcement. I urge you to vote in favor of 

implementing the proposed Citizenâ€™s Law Enforcement Oversight Committee. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Liz Helenchild 

Mendocino 


